Executive Board

David Anderson, President
Kelly Butts, Vice-President
Roy Smith, Treasurer
Roy Smith, Newsletter Editor
Roy Smith, Membership
Steve Bickerton, Jr, E-Board member
Jill LaMonica, E-Board member
Mary Lou Linn, E-Board member
Patty McMahon, E-Board member
Loretta Philbrick, E-Board member
Mary Shea, E-Board member
Lauren Woods, E-Board member
Lauren Woods, E-Board member

Support Local Businesses

ADAMS CORNER CAFE & BUTCHER SHOP ADAMS FISH MARKET ADAMS VILLAGE INS AGENCY AIDANS BARBER SHOP AM LEGION OLD DORCH POST #65 ANNE FOLEY INSURANCE B BLASI'S CAFE/FAT BELLY DELI BOSTON FIREFIGHTERS CREDIT UNION BOSTON FIREFIGHTERS LOCAL #718 BOYCE PLASTERING CARPENTERS LOCAL 67 CEDAR GROVE CEMETERY CEDAR GROVE GARDENS COLLEGE HYPE /SPORTSWEAR COUNCILOR FRANK BAKER CUTTING LOOSE DRIVE-IN PAINT MART INC EASCARE AMBULANCE EIRE PHR ELLIOT PHYSICAL THERAPY FANCY SALON GREENHILLS BAKERY HAIR IMAGE HARBORPOINT LIQUORS J. P. PLA STERING JOE GLYNN CLEANERS INC JOHN P. MCKEON POST AMVETS #146 K. DOHERTY CONSTRUCTION KERRY CONSTRUCTION, INC. LOHMAR INTERIORS LOPEZ THE FLORIST LANDMARK PUBLIC HOUSE LUCY'S AMERICAN TAVERN LYNN'S SPA MAUREEN CONNOLLY REAL ESTATE MEMBERS PLUS CREDIT UNION MILTON CHIROPRACTIC MOLINARI'S PIZZA MT WASHINGTON BANK MURPHY PAINTING & WALLPAPERING NEPONSET CIRCLE CAR WASH NEPONSET GULF NEW ENGLAND MILLWORK O'CONNOR & SON FUNERAL HOME O'SULLIVAN HOCKEY PATRICK KEADY CONSTRUCTION REGINA M. HUGHES LAW OFFICES MAYOR MARTIN WALSH REP STEPHEN LYNCH REP DANIEL J. HUNT REP DAN CULLINAME REP NICK COLLINS COUNCILMAN FRED BAKER SUPREME LIQUORS THE INDUSRY THE MUFFLERMAN TRAVERSE INS. A GENCY VILLAGE TOUCH

To join by mail send your check: Business \$20 Individual \$10 Cedar Grove Civic Assoc. c/o Roy Smith 27 Saranac St #3, Dorchester, MA 02122

WINDY CITY PIZZA

The Cedar Grove Civic Association

October Meeting
will be held on

The Cedar Grove Civic Association

Tuesday, October 9th, 2018 @ 7 pm

Fr. Lane Hall (St. Brendan's Church)

Agenda for October Meeting:

Discussion of Ballot Question 1 on the Nurse-Patient Assignment Limits Initiative

- C11 BPD Update from Officer Michael Keaney
- Update by Elected Officials and/or their Staff Representatives
- St. Ann's/St. Brendan's Collaborative Update
- JP Doherty will present his plans for converting a 2 Family at 578 Gallivan Blvd to a 3 Family
- Discussion and possible vote on proposal to build 3 townhouses at 38R Minot

NOTES FROM THE SEPTEMBER CGCA MEETING

John Pulgini updated the CGCA membership on the Developer's new plans for 38R Minot. They have proposed building three 2,100 square foot townhouses to replace the existing two family house facing Minot Street on the corner of Ann Street.

State Rep Dan Cullinane shared updates on the Trolley and his work to call attention to the importance of preserving this transportation option for the neighbors.

Pat Fandel from Mayor Walsh's Office of Neighborhood Services shared information about the Adams St Library Community meeting and the new Blue Bike's station in Adams Village on Gallivan Blvd. He also mentioned the upcoming availability of Community Block mini-grants and neighborhood cleanups for beautification projects: https://www.boston.gov/civic-engagement/love-your-block

Roy Smith CGCA Treasurer shared the Association's efforts to improve the Adams Village Triangle green space in front of the Old Dorchester Post. The goal is to bring the local business, elected officials and community together to install plantings and provide an ongoing maintenance plan. With so many new businesses and visitors, this would be a great time to beautify the corner!

Dave Anderson CGCA President provided an update on the McDonald's expansion proposal. There was no news from the owner, but members at the meeting discussed the need to advocate for the driveway gates to be closed at night, the installation of security cameras, better trash pick-up by McDonald's in the area surrounding the restaurant and the closing of the exit onto Granite Ave. Dave also mentioned that the subcommittees from St Ann's/St Brendan's were working hard on planning events and encouraging greater Mass participation, increasing donations and seeking volunteer participation. The financing of the parishes are also being reviewed with respect to

A SPECIAL THANKS TO THOSE WHO MADE THE 2018 CEDAR GROVE SCHOLARSHIPS POSSIBLE

Ann M. Foley Ins.
Cedar Grove Cemetery
Hair Image
Maureen Connolly Ins.
The Industry
US Rep Mike Capuano
MA Rep Dan Hunt

Boston Fire Fighters Credit Union College Hype Landmark Public House Members Plus Credit Union Verc Enterprises MA Senator Nick Collins Councilor Michael Flaherty

Boston Fire Fighters Local 718 Elliott Physical Therapy Lopez the Florist Neponset Gulf Councilor Frank Baker MA Rep Dan Cullinane Mayor Martin J Walsh

We have open seats on CGCA Executive Committee to Fill So please step up and help!

Please Join at https://cedargrovecivic.com/become-a-member/

www.CedarGroveCivic.com

www.twitter.com/CedarGroveCivic - www.facebook.com/CedarGroveCivic